OMB Control Number: 1090-0011
Expiration Date: 06/30/2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Lynn Highland, USGS Landslide Hazards Program:

The U.S. Geological Survey values you as a customer.  Please take a few minutes to give us your candid thoughts and feedback on the USGS Landslide Handbook.  The advice you provide will help us to better meet your needs and improve our science products.  Thank you in advance for helping us improve our science and services.

Your responses will be anonymous.  No one except the survey administrator will know if you responded, and your name will never be attached to your responses.  The only way anyone other than the survey administrator can know that a comment comes from you is if you write something that identifies yourself.  The survey administrator is Stephen Gillespie, an economist in the Office of Budget, Planning and Integration, Office of the Director of the U.S. Geological Survey.

If you have any questions about the Landslide Handbook, contact Lynn Highland (highland@usgs.gov) at 303-273-8588.  If you have any questions about the survey, contact Steve Gillespie (sgillesp@usgs.gov) at 703-648-5705.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
		 		 
To participate, please click on the following link or copy it to your browser including the ID.
http://www.pwrc.usgs.gov/brd/Survey.cfm?Survey=314&ID=5088982
This link is a personal invitation and should not be forwarded to others.
		 		 
Your participation is greatly appreciated.
		 		 
Stephen Gillespie
MS 105, 12201 Sunrise Valley Drive 
Reston, VA 20192 
703-648-5705
Fax: 703-648-5068 
sgillesp@usgs.gov
PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT STATEMENT: A Federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. This information collection is approved under OMB Control Number 1090-0011, with an expiration date of 06/30/2015. Public burden for the collection of this information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response. Comments concerning clarity, utility of information or burden reduction may be sent to the USGS Information Collection Clearance Officer, U.S. Geological Survey, 12201 Sunrise Valley Drive, MS 807, Reston, VA  20192.

